
South Harringay School
Pemberton Road

London
N4 1BA

T. 020 8340 7138
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Friday 31st January 2025

Dear parents/carers,

We are very excited to announce that the school choir will be taking part in the Haringey Schools Music 

Festival this year.  The concert will feature young musicians from all over Haringey, including choirs from 

local primary and secondary schools, and there will be performances from the Haringey Young Musicians 

ensembles including their Symphony Orchestra, Big Band, Guitar Orchestra, Percussion Group, Steel 

Band and Youth Choir.

The event takes place on Tuesday 18th March at the Royal Albert Hall.  As this date is a normal school day, 

the choir will come to school as normal and then leave school during the afternoon to make their way with 

Daniel, Ian and Ayse to the venue to rehearse.  The children will arrive at the RAH at 3 pm. There, they will 

rehearse and will have a packed lunch for their tea at 6 pm.  Doors will open at 6:15 pm with the show 

officially starting at 7 pm. Parents/carers are expected to pick up their children from the Royal Albert Hall 

at 9 pm. More information on where will follow nearer the event. 

Tickets for the event will be available from Monday 3rd February via the Royal Albert Hall box office at the 

link below. We will be situated on the West Side; Sections O & M and it is recommended you purchase 

seats on the East side for the best view of your children.

https://www.royalalberthall.com/tickets/events/2025/haringey-schools-music-festival

Please complete the form below by Monday 3rd February to indicate that your child will be taking part in 

the performance and that you will be collecting them from the Royal Albert Hall on the night.

Yours sincerely,

Daniel Hawke

Choir Lead/Music Teacher

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Haringey Schools Music Festivals – Royal Albert Hall

Child’s name: ________________________________________   Class: ____________________________________

    My child will be taking part in the performance on Tuesday 18th March, and I will be collecting them 

from    

        the Royal Albert Hall at 9 pm        

     

https://www.royalalberthall.com/tickets/events/2025/haringey-schools-music-festival


Parent/Carer’s name: _________________________________ Signed: ___________________________________

Please give this permission slip to the school office.


